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This week we have been thinking about the sounds made during celebrations. As we had 
two birthdays last Friday it seemed appropriate that the celebration we focused on was 
birthdays! We have had great fun role playing a birthday party, starting with party 
poppers, a birthday tea and lots of present wrapping! 

 !  !  !  !  
We had party games, wrapping a pass the parcel with alternating layers of tissue paper. 
The children were all very good at waiting their turn. 

   !  !  !  !  
Miss Mansell brought in a cake for us, but it needed to be cut. We talked about sharing 
and cut the cake into equal size pieces. Finally, we have started to make a pretend cake by 
covering an old cake tin with Modroc (it’s like a plaster of paris bandage). When it’s dry we 
will decorate it and use it as part of our regular birthday routine. 

!  !  !  !  
Another party game was hide and seek. We decided there were more places to hide in the 
forest area so took the children there. They had a great time building a den too! 

Diary dates 
On December 1st there will be a maths café in the Nursery School from 11am until noon. 
Please come along and help us make Christmas decorations. 
On December 7th we will have our Christmas Rhyme Time Concert in the Hall with the 
Reception Class, 11-30am until noon.  
Finally, our class Christmas party will be on 15th December.  

Juliet Hardy, Jenny Savoury and Angie Mansell (Nursery Team) 




